
NOTICE OF REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR INSTITUTIONS ELIGIBLE FOR CONSIDERATION AS PROCUREMENT CARD ISSUERS 
FOR THE PORTAGE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
SEALED PROPOSALS will be received at the Office of the Portage County Director of 
Internal Services, 1st floor, Portage County Administration Bldg., 449 South Meridian St. 
(Chestnut St. entrance), Ravenna Ohio via hand delivery, the United States Postal Service 
or by UPS or FedEx courier until 12:00 p.m., E.S.T. on October 20TH, 2023, for Institutions 
that are Eligible for Consideration as Procurement Card Issuers for the Portage County 
Board of Commissioners 

 

Specifications and Official Bid Forms may be obtained from Shannon Kautzman, Director 
of Internal Services, County Admin. Bldg., 449 South Meridian St. (Chestnut St. entrance), 
Ravenna, Ohio. This advertisement/ notice for bids can also be found on Portage County's 
website at: www.co.portage.oh.us under County bid notices. 

The Commissioners reserve the right to reject any or all bids or any part thereof. 

BY ORDER OF RESOLUTION OF THE 

PORTAGE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

Kassidy Parbel, Clerk 

Advertise: October 6th, 2023 


